
September 20, 2018 

“We are sorry for any inconveniences that this project/event may cause.  Please contact Facilities 
Management at x7875 for additional information.  Thank you for your cooperation and patience.” 
 
 

Facilities Management Department Notice 
James Street Crosswalks 

  
Description: 
  

You may have noticed the renovations to James Street upon your return to 
campus. New sidewalks, new curbs, new road.  The last item to install is the 
depressed crosswalks used throughout campus.  This work was not completed 
over the summer due to the contractor’s availability and the rainy weather.  

  

Event Timeframe: 
  

Beginning Date: Monday, September 24, 2018 7:00 a.m.  
Ending Date: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 4:00 p.m. 
   

  

Campus Impact: 
  

Seven new crosswalks will be installed next week.  During the installation, traffic 
on James Street will be limited to one-way traffic.   
 
We apologize for any inconveniences that this work may cause but this project 
puts the finishing touches on the project.   

 


